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1. Bill Number:   HB 2029 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Roem 

 

3.  Committee: - 

 

4. Title: Public Guardian and Conservator Advisory Board member terms; local or 

regional public guardian 

 

5. Summary:  The proposed legislation extends to four years the terms of all members of the 

Public Guardian and Conservator Advisory Board currently appointed by the Governor to 

three-year terms. The bill also eliminates the requirement that each local or regional public 

guardian and conservator program develop a plan, in consultation with the local circuit court 

and sheriffs, where appropriate, to provide advance notice to the court when the program 

falls below or exceeds the ideal range of staff to client ratios in order to assure continuity of 

services 

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

7. No Fiscal Impact 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  None 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  None 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

11. Other Comments:  None 


